PUBLIC WORKS ENGINEERING 


MEMORANDUM





To:  Kandi Talbot, Planner


From: Anthony Lombardo, P.E., Project Engineer


Date: June 4, 1998


Subject:   Rite Aid Store...........Washington/Allen Ave. Intersection





	The following comments were generated during Public Works Engineering review of the plans and application dated 5/4/98:





The proposed connection from DMH-3 into the existng CB-1 in Allen Ave. is not the appropriate connection.   Public Works prefers, where possible, both storm drain and sanitary sewer connections from private developments to connect into the storm drain, sanitary or combined sewer main  and not directly into City manhole or catch basin structures.  Therefore, the applicant should connect into the 24” Dia. RCP storm drain flowing easterly.


The proposed sanitary sewer service connection into the existing City sewer manhole in Allen Ave. is not an acceptable connection to Public Works.   The applicant should connect into the existing 12” vitrified clay sanitary sewer flowing westerly towards Washington Ave. and not directly into any manholes.


Sheet 5 of 8 of the plan set incorrectly specifies only 6” of  reveal for the “Granite Curb Detail”.   The City of Portland Tech and Design Standards require a minimun of  7” of reveal.   This should be revised.





